A message from the President
Hello Angel Friends: If you have a brick paver at our Angel of Hope Garden you may be looking for another way to honor and remember your loved one. The Friends of the Angel can offer you three additional options.
1. We are offering window clings which you can put on any glass surface (most popular on car windows). You can put your own message on this 5X5 clear square. Click on the window clings link for more information on these.
2. We are offering sponsorship of two items at our Angel of Hope Garden. We have 5 angel lights available of which can be inscribed with your loved one name. We are now offering them for $3000. Your loved one’s name will also be put on our donor panel if you sponsor a light.
3. You may also purchase an inscription plate to be put on our donor panel for as little as $1000. You also have the choice to put a sponsorship and remembrance line on these plates.
Sometimes families or friends are looking for another way to remember their loved ones and these items might be something to consider, especially if you visit the Angel of Hope Garden pretty regularly.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at president@friendsoftheangel.org otherwise visit our website to read more about these options.
Thank you for supporting the Friends of the Angel.
Connie Johnson
President, Friends of the Angel
“Honoring our loved ones who are no longer with us”
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